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Dear Parent and/or Guardian, 
Welcome to the new school year. We are excited to share some information with you regarding the adopted 
math textbook resource, Houghton Mifflin Harcourt. You can help your student practice math skills taught at 
school by accessing these textbook resources at home through my.hrw dashboard. To access these resources 
please follow the simple steps outlined below. 
 
Access my.hrw Dashboard online: 

1. Access the PUSD Student Portal via http://www.peoriaunified.org/. 

2. Login using your student’s username & password.  

3. Click on the icon and login once more. 

4. Under Resources, click on H.S. Math Resources. 
5. Click to access the Student Dashboard.  

 
 
Access the following tools to stay connected to your student’s math classroom:  

• Interactive Student Edition provides students with notes from the module lessons, as well as 
additional practice with a self-check feature to provide students with immediate feedback on their 
understanding.  

• Student Resources  
o Math on the Spot Videos are imbedded within the module lessons and can be found within the 

Interactive Student Edition and Student Resources. These videos provide additional examples 
and step by step instruction on key concepts of the lesson.  

o Student Edition Lessons include a digital copy of the student textbook, as well as QR codes for 
the Resource Locker containing additional practice, support videos, and digital tools.  

 
 
Your support and encouragement are sure to lead to your student’s success in math. Here’s to an exciting year 
of learning! If you have any additional questions about accessibility. please contact your student’s math 
teacher.  
 
Thank you, 
Peoria Unified School District Curriculum and Instruction Team  
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